
2020 Chameitz Sales Contract 
 

During Passover, we are prohibited from eating, and even from owning, chameitz (leavened bread or 

bread products). While we do our best to get rid of any chameitz in our homes, there is always some 

remaining, because we have missed it in our cleaning or it is too expensive to simply discard. To help us 

fulfill the mitzvah of not owning any chameitz, it is our custom to sell it for the holiday period. To sell 

your chameitz, please come to the synagogue where the appropriate forms and a representative of the 

ritual committee will be available. Rabbi Press will act as your agent, selling your chameitz just before 

Passover and purchasing it back immediately after. If at all possible, this transaction should be done in 

person. If you are unable to come to the synagogue or have a representative of the ritual committee visit 

you, you may include your household by completing the form below and returning it to the synagogue 

no later than Tuesday, April 7th. 

 

 

I HEREBY APPOINT RABBI PRESS TO SELL ON MY BEHALF ANY AND ALL CHAMEITZ 

IN MY POSSESSION, WHEREVER IT MAY BE STORED OR HELD. THE SALE WILL 

BECOME EFFECTIVE ON APRIL 8th, 2019 AT 10:00 a.m. YOU WILL REGAIN OWNERSHIP 

AT THE CONCLUSION OF THE 8TH DAY. 

 

NAME: 

STREET: 

CITY:         STATE:      ZIP CODE: 

      

We have a strong tradition to offer tzedakah so that every Jewish person in the community is able to 

fulfill the mitzvah of having a Passover Seder. Your contribution to our Matzah Fund will help make the 

Passover Seder affordable to all who are in need. You can also celebrate this tradition by opening your 

home and your seder to others or by sponsoring someone to participate in the Adath Israel Seder on the 

second night of Passover.  

 

Thank you and have a wonderful Passover holiday with your family and friends! 

 

 


